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ANNOUNCES 2016-2017 AUDITIONS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
 
The North Shore Symphony Orchestra has announced openings for strings, woodwinds, 
brass and percussion for the 2016-2017 concert season. Auditions for new orchestral 
members will be held on the evening of Thursday, September 15 in the Fine Arts 
Building at LIU Post. To schedule an audition, please call 516.252.2712 or e-mail the 
North Shore Symphony Orchestra at NSSOrchestra@gmail.com. 
 
The North Shore Symphony Orchestra is pleased to announce Vlad Vizireanu as its new 
Music Director & Conductor. Most recently, Mr. Vizireanu was accepted in the Donatella 
Flick Conducting Competition with the London Symphony and was invited among 14 
conductors (out of 400 applicants worldwide) to participate in the renowned Mahler 
Conducting Competition with the Bamberg Symphony.  
 
Now in its 56th season, the NSSO is one of Long Island’s most established community 
orchestras, presenting a series of four concerts each year at Plainview-Old Bethpage JFK 
High School in Plainview. Over 70 members of the North Shore Symphony Orchestra 
rehearse weekly on Thursday evenings from 8 to 10:30 p.m. 


